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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Monday, July 09, 2018 9:44 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Bike share

 

From: Steven Greenberg <steven.greenberg@foxmeadowcapital.com> 

Sent: Monday, July 9, 2018 9:19 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Bike share  
  
Hi Dan – Not sure if you remember me, but we served together on the cable commission a decade or so ago. I admit I 
have not been active in Village politics in some time so perhaps I missed the discussion, but I just saw what appear to be 
shared bikes just sitting unattended in the middle of the sidewalk on the popham bridge near the train station. Of course I 
have read about these in the Wall Street Journal and how they are often a public nuisance. If this has not come to the 
board’s attention, please accept this as my request that the Village review whether leaving unattended property as a 
public nuisance on a public sidewalk is a violation at least justifying the impounding of the property. Seems to me it is litter 
at a minimum. I have no problem with bike shares so long as they are not left in the way like these were. The popham 
bridge is very busy with pedestrian traffic and requiring everyone to walk around two bikes blocking half the sidewalk is 
not pretty and certainly unnecessary. If people are forced to walk in the street it could even be dangerous. Thanks. Steve 
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Steven L. Greenberg  

51 Old Orchard Lane 

Tel 914-472-0526 
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